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I am writing to express my strong opposition to Senate Bill 210, which seeks to make 

in-person voting the normal method of voting and requires voters to present a photo 

ID when voting or requesting a ballot. While I support election integrity, I believe this 

bill would create unnecessary barriers to voting and disproportionately impact many 

eligible voters. 

 

Requiring in-person voting as the default method undermines the accessibility of our 

elections. Mail-in and early voting options are essential for those who cannot easily 

reach polling places, including seniors, individuals with disabilities, rural residents, 

and those with work or caregiving responsibilities. These methods have been proven 

to be secure and widely used by voters across the political spectrum. 

 

I urge the committee to oppose this bill and instead focus on policies that make 

voting more accessible while maintaining election integrity.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  


